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1. Outline 
(1) Period February 26 to March 14, 2007 
(2) Participants 10 officials of the Commission for the Supervisory of Business 

Competition of the Republic of Indonesia (Kosimi Pengawas 
Persaingan Usaha (“KPPU”)) 

(3) Organizers The Japan Fair Trade Commission (“JFTC”) 
Japan International Cooperation Agency (“JICA”) 

(4) Place JICA Chubu International Center, Nagoya 
The JFTC, Tokyo 

 
2. Backgrounds 

In Indonesia, since the enactment of the competition law (the Act of Prohibition of 
Monopoly and Unfair Business Competition) in 2000, the KPPU has worked on 
reinforcing implementation of the competition law as an independent governmental 
agency. 

Under this circumstance, the Indonesian Government has shown a strong interest in 
the JFTC’s experience concerning the Antimonopoly Act and competition policy, and 
requested instruction and consultation on the competition law and its enforcement. In 
response to the request, the JFTC has held the Training Course for officials of the KPPU 
who engage in these areas once every year since FY2003. This fiscal year is the forth 
year for the Training Course. 
 
3. Purpose 

It is expected that the Training Course will be an opportunity for the KPPU’s officials 
to acquire knowledge of the Japanese Antimonopoly Act and its enforcement and 
therefore, contribute to effective enforcement of the competition law in Indonesia. 


